Greetings,

I have been waiting since March to receive the weekly PUA payments. After more than 1500
attempts to return a phone message left for me by OR Unemployment, | reached a
representative, answered her question, and was told that I'm approved and would be receiving
the errant payments within 2-3 weeks. That was about five weeks ago.

| was also told to begin applying via the “new, online application process” which | did beginning
in late July. I've received three OR State payments (not including PUA or any OR State Ul
payments owing from before that date), but none of the payments that I filed for via the older,
“‘document upload” system, have materialized. Their website shows that these payments are
still “being processed” and about half of the ones | filed under the old system are note even
listed there.

Any help you can lend would certainly be appreciated.

Sincerely,

Tom Wakeling

196 SE SPOKANE ST APT 301
PORTLAND, OR 97202
503-232-0894
WAKELINGT@GMAIL.COM
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